
 

 

 

 

Update: DDPPs and Chief Prosecutors: Constitutional 

Court case judgement delivered  
 

Members were informed that the Supreme Court of Appeal (SCA) ruled against the PSA to have all 

Deputy Directors of Public Prosecution (DDPPs) and Chief Prosecutors (CP) translated to LP 10 on the 

OSD scales. Members were also informed that the PSA decided to approach the Constitutional Court 

directly after the SCA judgment. The Constitutional Court has now ruled on the matter and has dismissed 

the PSA’s application. The Court ruled that according to it, it does not believe that the case provided 

enough merits to approach the Constitutional Court directly. The judgement will be discussed with legal 

representatives to determine if there are any other means to assist DDPPs and CPs further.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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